
From: Chris Gaboury <cgaboury@andera.com>

Date: December 16, 2013 4:46:37 PM EST

To: "BostonsBestBar@aol.com" <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from December 13th

The party was a hit and as usual your bartenders were excellent. They were able to

offer some last minute suggestions that helped make the flow to the bar better. 

They really were great.

Chris


